### NEWSLETTER

### MOHAWK LANGUAGE CLASSES

Band Council is attempting to develop an adult Mohawk Language Class, to be established on the Reserve. The process is being examined at this time and hopefully within the near future, a class for Mohawk Language can be started.

# MOHAWK LANDING WEEKEND

In follow-up to our last newsletter of 18 May 84.

Our invitation to the residents of our Reserve for the Landing activities had an RSVP requested by 15 May. Please DO NOT PAY PARTICULAR ATTENTION to the notice for a response. This was for information only. All Band Members are invited to attend and to take part in the festivities.

A special invitation is extended to our membership to attend in native dress.

Also, the Band Council has commissioned the services of Robert Brant, of North American Indian Film Productions to film the activities and especially the Landing. Your support is requested by attending in native dress and taking part in the ceremonies.

We hope to have 15 canoes available and would like enough people to fill all 15 canoes. If you can attend in this capacity, please be at the Park Sunday morning at 8:30.

All craft people are invited to set up at Quinte Mohawk School on Saturday morning.

## REPEAT NOTICE

If you own a business or are a contractor or sub-contractor who could provide a service to the Band, please call the Band Office and leave your name. When jobs become available, we would like to be able to contact local businesses to give them first opportunity.

### NOTICE

The general public is invited to attend church services at St. George's Cathedral, Kingston, on Sunday June 3, 1984 at 11:00 a.m. A plaque will be unveiled in memory of Molly Brant (Joseph Brant's sister), who was an organizer of the Church.

Everyone is welcome and Native dress may be worn if desired. If in Native dress, please be at St. George's at 10:30 a.m.